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CONTACT US

Auckland: +64 9 916 0676

Dear Valued Customer,

As you are likely aware, earlier this week the Chinese Government extended the country's Chinese
New Year closure until 3rd February 2020 in the hopes of containing the Coronavirus.

Vanguard China offices will be re-opening on 3rd Feb 2020, except for Shanghai, Ningbo, Shenzhen,
Guangzhou, Zhongshan, Fuzhou and Xiamen which, following each Province’s announcement, will open
on 10th February 2020.

Please be reminded, that it is still subject to change per China's Government advisory on each Province.

In the interim, Vanguard’s Hong Kong office is back to normal working hours today.

We will continue to monitor the situation throughout each day and will keep you informed as we
receive additional information.

Kind regards,

Vanguard Logistics Services 
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